
To: Mt. Vernon School Board
From: Seth Hamilton, Director of Technology
Date: February 12, 2024
Re: Technology Surplus Items

The Mt. Vernon Technology Team has determined the following items have reached the end of it typical life
cycle and/or have become damaged, therefore, are no longer needed for school purposes. All items have been
removed from the classroom and/or school use. I am recommending the following technology equipment be
declared surplus.

2 Televisions
2 Apple TVs
5 Monitors
31 Computers
1 Phone
17 Chromebooks
1 Document Camera

27 Chromebook chargers
45 Chromebook Batteries
3 Pairs of Speakers
9 boxes Misc. Cabling and peripherals
1 VHS/DVD Players
4 CD/Cassette Players

SCHOOL BOARD: Kellie Freeman Tony May Shannon Walls Chad Gray Phil Edwards
1806 W. State Road 234, Fortville, IN 46040 • www.MVCSC.k12.in.us • Office: (317) 485-3100 • Fax: (317) 485-3113

Twitter.com/MVCSC_District • Facebook.com/MtVernonSchoolDistrict


